

MAKING A CHANGE

LET'S MEET!

Run for it! Student Council was composed of seniors, juniors, sophomores, and freshmen. Students in Student Council must have met certain requirements, like having a cumulative GPA higher than 2.5, having a clean discipline record, and being elected by their peers.

Wynnona Haynes, president of the junior class, stated, "I love being the president. I have responsibilities, and I believe if you complain about something, you should work to make it better, and being a junior class president gives me that chance."

Student Council worked on many projects, including the prom fashion show, ring ceremony, the prom, and fund-raising for goody bags. Five student council members went to Florida where they had a meeting for the Southern Convention Association. They learned how to be better leaders for their school, they met new people, and they learned how to run a successful fundraiser.

Dionne Smalls, vice-president of the junior class, stated, "Ienjoy being Vice President, I can help someone when they need me. I'm being involved with school and meeting new friends."

Reneesha Carter, secretary of the senior class, replied, "I think being a secretary for the senior class has made me more noticable by going to meetings and talking to people."

Caroletta Felder, member-at-large of the sophomore class replied, "I like my job as member-at-large because I got to help other officers when they were in need."

The members of student council worked to raise money for the Relay for Life which was held the week before prom. They planned to raise about eight-five hundred dollars to help that program. Students made changes and helped their school by being a part of student council.

- Tyeesha Davis



Above all. Treasurer Joy Middleton, Vice-President Shea Jones, Secretary Karen Ramsey, Assistant Sec. Deana Jones, Assistant Treasurer Adair Wilkins, Parliamentarian Melissa Nettles represent the entire student body. President Morgan Walker and Historian Erin Davis are not pictured.

One more year to go! Vice-President Dionne Smalls, Treasurer Jesse Smith, President Wynnona Haynes, Members-at-large Grace Cunningham and Christy Edwins, and Secretary Lisa Smith are the junior class officers.

Myth

Every student in high school drove their own vehicle to school.

Fact

Most students in high school rode the bus to and from school.

Myth

The student coucil has a major impact on the school's rules.

Fact

As student coucil can vote on certain policies, everything must go through the school board.

Myth

Teachers dress differently than students because they don't have to follow the dress code.

Fact

Teachers had a certain dress code: they couldn't wear any type of blue jeans, sweatsuits, windsuits, or tank tops. All male teachers were expected to wear a necktie, and only seasonal or decorated school T-shirts were acceptable.

Myth

The way students dress does not affect their performance in school.

Fact

Many students felt that the way they dressed affected their attitudes in the classroom.